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Comments: Comments on Drafting the Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forests,

 

 

Since the early 2000s I have had the privilege of paddling along the Lochsa, Selway, Clearwater and Salmon

Rivers near Kooksia, ID. I am from California but choose to use my vacation days kayaking in Idaho because of

the quality and beauty of the rivers and natural surroundings. I hope to continue to enjoy the area for many years

to come.

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report.

 

Obviously these streams feed the main rivers of the Lochsa, Selway, Clearwater and Salmon. As these rivers

remain healthy and vibrant, people such as myself will continue to make the journey to Idaho and respectfully

enjoy the area for it's outdoor pursuits.

 

Thank you,

Kevin Young

kyoung68@gmail.com <mailto:kyoung68@gmail.com> 

Zip: 94596

 


